
Item 11e – Legislative Update 

 

The District Manager has had a face to face meeting to discuss matters of the District 

with: 

• Met with Rep. Kyle Kacal in College Station July 25, 2019 for update of BVGCD 

activities and status 

 

• Kathryn Thigpen (Sen. Perry’s committee director) July 29, 2019 in Austin, Texas 

to discuss groundwater policy 

 

• Met (Alan) with Sen. Charles Perry to discuss groundwater policy Au gust 15, 

2019 in Lubbock, Texas 

 

• Met (Alan) with Rep. John Raney in Bryan, Texas for update of BVGCD activities 

and status September 3, 2019 

 

• Currently working to secure a date to visit with Sen. Charles Schwertner or his 

staff concerning District activities and status 

  


